Class of '92

Joni Nettles, Michael Berry, and Renelle Newton proudly display their caps and gowns.
The three were taking cap and gown pictures in the mini-auditorium.

SENIORS

Becoming a SENIOR was every underclassmen’s dream. The Class of "92 finally
achieved the honor of being the TOP DOGS. It was their last year and they had to
make the best of it. It was their Chance to Shine!

“Being a senior feels great!” said Sheree Garland. That statement sums up the
general thought of one’s senior year, but many other seniors had more specific things
on the mind.

“The best thing is graduating and getting on with my life,”” said Student Council
president Marvin Tucker. Many seniors looked forward to going to college, technical
school or work.

“I like being able to leave class early for lunch, those three minutes mean a lot,”
said Jeff Bluto. Seniors were allowed to go to lunch early, which helped a lot because
of the long lunch lines.

Seniors were also allowed to park on the two front rows in the student parking lot
with special parking tags. “That helped a lot especially when I was late or it was
raining,”” said drum major Debbie Jones.

Seniors made the most of their final year, their last Chance to Shine.

— Bramlett Easterlin
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